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Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Peter Cooper (VPA)
Sent: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 9:32 AM
To: Genna Walkley (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA)
Subject: Fwd: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

 

From: diane wood   
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:21:38 PM 
To: Peter Cooper (VPA) <Peter.cooper@vpa.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Amendment C158 ‐ Beveridge North West PSP  
Against the quarry in Wallan, don't want it. 
 

Click here to report this email as spam. 



From:
To: Genna Walkley (VPA)
Subject: Re: Receipt of email to draft Amendment C158mith and C161mith
Date: Thursday, 25 November 2021 5:17:54 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png
image005.png

No quarry for Wallan.

On Thu., 25 Nov. 2021, 4:18 pm Genna Walkley (VPA),
<Genna.Walkley@vpa.vic.gov.au> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

 

Amendment C158mith and C161mith is now out for public consultation and all relevant
information is provided on the Engage Vic website.
 
The VPA encourage you to make a submission on the amendment (there is a digital from
on the website) so your concerns can be considered by the Ministerial Advisory
Committee.
 
The period of public consultation will end on 17 December 2021.
 
The VPA will review all submissions received during the period of public consultation.
Your submission will be provided to the Ministerial Advisory Committee for
consideration at the independent review process. The Directions Hearing is proposed to
be held on 25 February 2022.
 
Should you require any further information regarding your submission, you may contact
us via email at communications@vpa.vic.gov.au or by calling (03) 9651 9600.

 

Regards,

 

Genna Walkley |   Senior Strategic Planner

Outer Melbourne

 

Tel: 9651 9660

 

We work flexible hours. If I’m sending this message outside of normal business hours it’s because it suits
me. There is no expectation that you will respond outside your working hours.

 






